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A NETWORK OF HUMAN DIGNITY GROUPS

PO Box 1350

Scappoose, OR

97056-1350

(503) 543-8417

fax 543-8419

office@rop.org

April 21, 2008





Marissa Hernandez


U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement


425 I St. NW, Suite 1000


Washington, D.C., 20536





Re: Rural Organizing Project’s Comments to DHS Docket No. ICEB-2006-0004





Dear Ms. Hernandez:





Rural Organizing Project submits these comments in opposition to the supplemental proposed rule that reissues the rule on Safe Harbor Procedures for Employers Who Receive a No-Match Letter. 





Rural Organizing Project advances democracy in rural and small town Oregon by supporting the leadership of more than 60 local groups and thousands of individuals in all 36 counties in Oregon.  Many employers and workers in small town Oregon are concerned with the burden that this places on them and rural economies around the state.       





Rural Organizing Project strongly opposes the Department of Homeland Security’s reissuance, without any substantive change, of the Safe Harbor Procedures for Employers Who Receive a No-Match Letter based on the following reasons:





The rule does nothing to address issues raised by the court.


The rule has resulted in the firing of lawfully authorized workers.


The rule will continue to undermine labor rights thereby causing a detrimental impact on all workers. 


The rule will overburden the Social Security Administration. 


The rule will be costly to workers and the economy.





Sincerely,





Amy Dudley 


Rural Organizing Project


PO Box 1350


Scappoose, OR 97056


503-543-8417


amy@rop.org











